
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy McCoy 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  October 14, 2008 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 905 
Description:  Cash $1,500.00 
Given By:  Joyner PTO 
Purpose:  For Art 
Site:   Joyner Elementary 
Presented By: Brenda Johnson 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 906 
Description:  Cash $2,505.98 
Given By:  Joyner PTO 
Purpose:  For PE  
Site:   Joyner Elementary 
Presented By: Brenda Johnson 
 
Donation #2008-2009 – 907 
Description:  Cash $26.30 
Given By:  Target Corporation 
Purpose:  For THS general use 
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: John Curlee 
 
 
 


